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Announcements & 
Event Reminders 

 

Just a quick reminder 

about our forthcoming 

visits to Ordsall Hall which 

are coming up in a few 

weeks. If any parents could 

accompany us, we would 

value your help. Classes 

are going on the following 

dates: 

4LM  Mon 25th June 

4SM  Tues 26th June 

4MQ Wed 27th June. 

Any queries, please speak 
to your child’s class 
teacher.   

  

Please remember that all children 
are required to read daily and 
add to their reading records 

Spellings for this week (homophones): 

male   mail 

main   mane 

new    knew 

pause   paws 

peace   piece 

Next week we will be working on our Tudor 

book ‘The Prince, The Cook and The Cunning 

King’ and focusing on skills of inference from 

texts.  

In maths we will be working on line graphs and 

questions related to their interpretation. 

 

 

 

 

Fortnightly Topic Task 
We have been looking at Tudor Heraldry this week in our topic work and we think it 

would be nice if the children could work with their families on a coat of arms which 

reflects the values and history of their family. This piece of work is due in two weeks 

(22nd June). 

English & Maths 

Word/ phrase Translation Phonetically 

¿Habla inglés?  Do you speak English? Ah-blah  een-glays  


